
Project Update - February 2020 

The City of Calgary continues to work along the west side of the Bow River bank, 
building a new Bonnybrook outfall and emergency bypass channel. This infrastructure is 
an integral part of the flood protection plan for the Bonnybrook WWTP. 

Heavy construction, including the installation of underground utilities, will continue 
through to the fall of 2020, with some remaining landscaping work extending into 2021. 
The work will be carried out by KLS Earthworks and Environmental. 

Any construction required in and around the Bow River is being timed to adhere to the 
Alberta Government’s Restricted Activity Period, to ensure fish, their eggs and juveniles 
are protected from harm, including monitoring and controls to limit the introduction of 
sediment to the river. 

During spring and summer of 2020, the installation of utilities requires geotechnical 
investigation adjacent to Deerfoot Trail, on the west embankment of the Calf Robe 
Bridge. The information gathered from this investigation will be used to plan and 
execute a utility crossing under the bridge, to ensure the work can be conducted safely, 
with no interruption to the roadway. 

 


